
1

Jones, Michael

From: info@nelsonplanthire.co.uk

Sent: 21 March 2023 19:12

To: 'Tanner, Matt'

Cc: Jones, Michael

Subject: RE: Whitehouse Field

Importance: High

Dear Matt, 

 

It is extremely disappointing that despite the numerous voicemails, emails form both myself and our consultant that 

you have failed to provide any meaningful response or even acknowledged our contact. 

 

You are supposed to be the regulatory body for determining applications for an EA permit. You were assigned to this 

case specifically in order to speed things up as the EA had purposely been very awkward towards determining our 

application, it is clear to any outsider that the EA have a motive which is driven driven by someone in a senior 

position who is advising you and the narrative is to stop our scheme from going ahead despite the fact that We have 

met all criteria to obtain such a permit numerous times and this has also been further confirmed by a previous 

inspector. Unfortunately the system doesn’t work like this where you feel that you can in effect make the rules up as 

you go along. 

 

In spite of this, your continuation of delay tactics, tandem working with the local authority and putting words into 

each others mouths in order to halt our progress is not only pre meditated and spiteful, but also very unreasonable. 

 

To that note this is my final email to you before the deadline of close of business this Thursday 23rd March, we have 

added a further ten days onto your previous deadline as a grace period to give the EA opportunity to do the right 

thing, at this point all conversation will cease and we will proceed immediately to an appeal. No doubt this will suit 

your needs and achieve your goals to delay us even further but we will be able to demonstrate that we have done 

our best to avoid this happening and placing more burden and cost onto the system and the taxpayer, we will then 

seek to recover all costs from the EA as a direct result of their ongoing unreasonable behaviour. 

 

There can be nothing left to consider and all evidence is in front of you if you choose to look at it.  

 

I do hope that this email which is a final attempt to ask the EA to do the right thing and make the right decision 

without prejudice and provide us with our environmental permit thus allowing us to complete the works and avoid 

any further enforcement action. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Simon Nelson 

 

 

Phone: 01264 726121 or 01264 357627 

Mobile: 07920 100 120 

Email: info@nelsonplanthire.co.uk 


